American Family Radio
107 Parkgate Drive
Tupelo, Ms 38803

February 7, 2007

We have upgraded our station K210BU, licensed in Nov. 1996, to KDLI, permit file #BPED-
19960715MD, on tower #1026343. The construction permit called for special consideration to be
made to KTJK(AM), facility #22119, in the construction of the tower or any changes made to the
tower. We made no changes to the tower of any kind. The existing structure and antenna were used
for the upgrade. The tower was installed in 6/1987 and the antenna was installed 10/1996. Due to the
fact that there were no changes made to the structure the AM station did not have to change any of its
present or prior reading methods.

Sincerely,
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Director of Engineering
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